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Heller Receives Bipartisan Support for 

DNA Forensics Fund Request
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) was joined by Congresswoman Carolyn Maloney (D-NY) in advocating for full funding of the U.S. Department of Justice’s DNA analysis and capacity enhancement program.  A total of 27 members of the U.S. House of Representatives, including Nevada’s House delegation, joined Congressman Heller in their support for this program.  Maloney has been active on this issue in Congress in the past.    
“DNA analysis has proven to be an essential tool for solving many crimes.   The ability of local law enforcement to have access to this resource is absolutely essential for the protection of our communities.  With the tens of thousands of DNA samples waiting to be processed nation-wide, it is imperative that Congress acts to fully fund this program.  I want to thank Congresswoman Maloney and my colleagues who signed this letter for joining me in this fight,” said Heller.     
Heller has been working to bring attention to DNA forensics funding in the wake of the nineteen-year-old Brianna Denison who was abducted by suspected rapist that police have linked to a string of attacks through DNA evidence.  The letter Congressman Heller and Congresswoman Maloney sent to the House Appropriations Subcommittee on Commerce, Justice, Science, and Related Agencies along with the signatures of support has been included with this release.
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